FACULTY CLUB UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA

Berkeley, April 21, 1911.

My dear Professor Khan:

I feel moved as President of the International Club of the University of California, to say how thoroughly we appreciated your presentation, both in word and song and with your instruments, of the unique and interesting characteristics of Hindu music. I cannot recall any meeting of the International Club during the last year in which there has been more evident interest and enthusiasm, - certainly it was the largest meeting that we have held and the people stayed longer, which always speaks well for the programme. I want to thank you and your assistants most cordially for this delightful afternoon. With high regard, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Farmham Jufftho

Professor Inayat Khan.